
 
 

CHIEF BUSINESS OFFICER 

 

COVER SHEET FOR AGENDA ITEMS 

 

 February 8, 2022 

 

TOPIC/ AGENDA ITEM: 

 

VIII. FINANCE 

A. Allied Security Contract 

 

PERSONNEL INVOLVED: 

 

Board of Trustees, Executive Director/Principal, Chief Business Officer, Director of Operations, 

Assistant Principal of Athletics/Discipline/Student Activities 

 

ISSUES INVOLVED/FISCAL IMPLICATIONS (IF ANY): 

 

The purpose of this action is to approve a contract for a new security vendor. The contract between 

PCHS and Allied Security Services is for the period of January 10, 2022, through June 30, 2022. This 

security vendor was brought on to fill the need that our other security vendors could not meet. The 

fiscal impact is neutral, since Allied Security is replacing personnel from “The Perfect Event” (TPE), 

who charges a higher hourly rate. 

 

The contract has been vetted by the Budget & Finance committee. Although the hourly rate is higher 

compared to our original security vendor, the school needs to secure reliable services for the 

remainder of the school year. The contract expires on June 30, 2022, and the Finance/HR team will 

be re-bidding the security services contract for 2022-23. 

 

IMPACT ON SCHOOL MISSION, VISION OR GOALS, (IF ANY): 

 

The action requested of the Board today will support the goal of ensuring a safe and positive school 

environment. 

 

OPTIONS OR SOLUTIONS: 

 

The expectation is that the board approve the contract for Allied Security Services.  

 

CHIEF BUSINESS OFFICER’S RECOMMENDATION: 

 

The Chief Business Officer recommends that the Board approve the 21-22 Allied Security contract. 

 

RECOMMENDED MOTION: 

 

“To approve the Allied Security Services contract for 2021-2022.” 

  

       ____________________________________ 

       Juan Pablo Herrera 

       Chief Business Officer 
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